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Dear Department of Ecology,
Please do not allow the world's largest fracked gas-to-methanol refinery along the majestic
Columbia River impacting Kalama and the whole region. If built, the proposed
Kalama methanol plant would use staggering quantities of fracked gas, fresh water, and electricity
to produce methanol for export to China.

The NW is burning, forests and homes are being destroyed and we can't breathe. Climate change is
not some far off myth but our daily reality. I live just across the Columbia River In Oregon. This is
impacts all of us.
For the community of Kalama and for our climate, the risk is simply too big. Please keep our
communities safe and keep Washington on track to meet our goals for reducing climate pollution. I
am counting on you to do the right thing and stop this dirty, dangerous fossil fuel export project.
Linda Wysong


